
Performance data  
 

The government will not publish Key Stage 2 school level data for the 2021 to 2022 

academic year. This is because statutory assessments returned for the first time 

since 2019, without adaptations, after disruption caused by the pandemic. They have 

archived data from the 2018 to 2019 academic year because they recognise that the 

data from that year may no longer reflect current performance.   

We at Charlton Manor are proud to share all of our performance data, showing 

progress and attainment throughout the pandemic and as we support children in 

“catching up” with their learning.   

Highlights include the high percentage of children reaching a good level of 

development as they leave the Early Years, our Phonics Screening Check pass rate, 

the percentage of children achieving greater depth in KS1 Reading and Maths and 

the narrowing of progress gaps in Reading and Maths at KS2. 

 



                                

 


